
Cedarville University School of Pharmacy
2021 Outstanding Chapter Project – APhA-ASP Women’s Health Campaign

Objectives
● Initiate a strong Women’s Health campaign 

through actively planning year-round 
services and events

● Provide feminine hygiene products for the 
women of our local community

● Collaborate with local/regional resources 
that advocate for women’s health

● In order to start a strong campaign two    
co-chairs with passion for women’s health 
were elected to the initiative

● Co-Chairs met on a bi-monthly basis to 
assess creating a variety of events to 
collaborate with the community and 
students around the School of Pharmacy

● Collaborated with key women’s health 
resources in the region/local community, 
including the Emily Project, the HOPE 
project, HerStory, and Brigid’s Path, which  
allowed us to expand education for 
students and provide for the community

Events and Engagement

Event Engagement Women’s Health Outcome
Women’s Health Campaign  
Virtual Care Package

25 students Promoting Self-Care

Women’s Health Campaign 
Virtual Kickoff Meeting

13 students Collaborating with local nurse 
practitioner regarding treatment of 
women’s health 

Feminine Hygiene Product 
Drive for 2 Centers for 
Women affected by 
substance abuse

10 students  
donated +100 
women impacted

Providing feminine hygiene products 
and reducing stigma associated with  
those products

Feminine Hygiene Products 
for CUSOP bathrooms

+100 women 
impacted

Free feminine hygiene products for 
students

Go Red For Women Day  
Awareness

Social Media 
Outreach

Awareness for cardiovascular  
disease in women

Collaborative Women’s 
Health Chapter Meeting 
with CU SCCP

25 students How to answer drug information 
questions pertaining to women's  
health

Pregnancy Counseling 
Event with The Hope Clinic

14 students Education on how to counsel women 
on pregnancy options

Eating Disorder Awareness 
with the Emily Program

16 students Educating pharmacy students on 
how to identify and treat eating 
disorders

Methods

Co-Chairs: Kathryn Schwaller & Carly Sprow Chapter/Operation Advisor: Bethamy Sibbitt, PharmD,BCOP Poster Presenter: Katelyn Kennedy

Conclusion
This year we established this initiative for our chapter 
through collaboration in the community and service 
projects. We are looking forward to continuing these 
relationships and several service projects, like the feminine 
hygiene drive, in years to come.


